
From: Jenny White  
Sent: 15 August 2022 17:02 
To: Ewan Campbell; Planning  
Subject: Planning application 2022/1965/P (Front boundary wall etc.) 
 
Dear Ewan 
 
The NNA would like to add a further comment to its submissions of 31 July.    
 
2022/1965/P makes no mention of the new side door between Nos. 29 and 
31.  As shown in the photograph below, it is solid and high.  
 
This is antithetical to the conservation area statement, which encourages the 
preservation of open views from the street into rear gardens. 
 
As this may also be an enforcement matter I will forward this email to the 
enforcement team. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Jenny White 
NNA Chair 
 
 

  

 

  



 

 

  

  

 


